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19th May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following Government guidance, we will continue to prioritise places in school for children of key workers and children from vulnerable families. As a Trust, the decision has been taken to also prioritise the return of the Year 6 children.

Therefore, unless government guidance changes, we plan to open on 1st June for our Key worker and vulnerable children and our Year 6 children.

It is vital that any key worker families that we don't already have knowledge of, who will need a place after 1st June, have completed the form sent out yesterday. This is to secure their child a place in the provision.

Whilst key worker and vulnerable children can still return part-time due to parental working hours, the expectation is that Year 6 must return either full-time or not at all. This is inline with Government guidance which also states there is no penalty for non-attendance.

At the moment I anticipate Key worker groups being split into 4 groups and Year 6 being split into 3 groups. However, this could change depending on numbers.

At this stage, we are not intending to open the school to any other groups of pupils on 1st June. We will only consider offering places to other year groups once we know we can do so safely. 

We appreciate your continued support and patience during these difficult times.  A further update from school and a letter from our Trust will be sent out later in the week.

Best wishes
Nicky Taylor-Bashford
Headteacher
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